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Department of Environment and Natural Resoun 
Provincial Environment nd Natural Resources Of®ce 

MIMAROPA Region 
Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
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October 18, 2022

MEMORANDUM 

FOR :

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg.,Roxas Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director 
Management Services Division

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : ACTIONABLE ITEMS ON THE PDRA ANALYST GROUP MEETING 
RE: TROPICAL CYCLONE “KARDING”

Respectfully forwarded are the memorandum report from CENRO Quezon dated October 
11, 2022 re: the above-mentioned subject.

As stated, the said office have undertaken the following measures and actions, to wit;

a. Quarterly attended the Quezon Municipal Disaster Risk Reduction Management 
Council Meeting (QMDRRMC);

b. Compliant to the advisory of the Local Government Unit of Quezon, Palawan, and;
c. CENRO Quezon has active group chat for information dissemination.

For information, record and further instruction.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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